
 

 

 

   

The attorneys of the Employment Practice Group 

of Eastman & Smith 

  invite you to our 

Columbus Employment Law Seminar 

  

You may minimize your legal risks by becoming 

aware of significant employment law issues that 

could impact your business. 
 

 Friday, May 15, 2015 

8:30 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.  
Registration will begin at 8:00 a.m.  

   

  

  

  

 

 

  The U.S. Supreme Court is weighing in on a number of 

workplace issues. Federal agencies are rapidly working to 

burden employers with additional restrictions and obligations. 

Join the attorneys of the Labor & Employment Practice Group 

of Eastman & Smith for an advanced and interactive 

discussion of significant employment law developments 

impacting organizations of all types. Discussion will cover: 

  

 Tackling Difficult Leave of Absence and Medical Situations, 

Including new DOL Regulations;  

 NLRB Update Involving Workers' Rights, Including Access and 

Use of Company Communications; 

 New Employee Pregnancy Issues; 

 Affordable Care Act Update; 

 Expanded LGBT Rights for Employees; and 

 What's Up In Workers' Compensation. 

 Details  
  

Location:  

Embassy Suites 
5100 Upper Metro Place   

Dublin, OH 43017 
  

Registration: $10 
  

This program has been submitted to 

HRCI for approval. 
  

Continental breakfast 

 will be provided. 

   

RSVP 
  

by May 8, 2015 

to Karen Lewis 

kalewis@eastmansmith.com 

or  

(614) 564-1440 

Please join us.  
  

  The seminar will include interactive workshops with individual attorneys. You can discuss how to identify issues 

and enhance the prospect of favorable outcomes. 

 

  Although you will be given an opportunity to ask questions during the seminar, you are encouraged to submit 

questions in advance to kalewis@eastmansmith.com so we can tailor our presentations to meet your needs.  


